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Western Cape municipalities to be handed over awards on Blue, Green and No 
Drop Awards Ceremony  
 
 

07 December 2023 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in Western Cape will hand over various 
awards that were scooped by the Western Cape municipalities at the recent water awards 
ceremony that was held in Gauteng. 

On Tuesday, 5 December 2023, DWS released its 2023 Blue Drop, Green Drop and No Drop 

reports for the country. 

Blue Drop provides an assessment of drinking water quality, No Drop Report focuses on water 

losses and non-revenue water and the Green Drop gives update on the performance of 

wastewater management systems across all municipalities in the republic. 

At this awards ceremony, the Western Cape province has scooped almost every award, which 

is a good indication of the state of its water. 

Members of the media are invited to attend a media briefing on the results as follows: 

Date  :  Monday 11 December 2023 

Venue :  Cape Verde Hotel, Airport Industria 

Time  :  10h30 (with media engagement @11:30) 

 

For media confirmations, please contact Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249/ RayiM@dws.gov.za  

or Sandile Mawela on 060 766 3706 MawelaS@dws.gov.za  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information, contact Wisane Mavasa on 060 561 8935 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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